
Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees

2021-10-3                                                                                                   October 26, 2021
Resource: Christopher G. Eyle

Vice President of Facilities & Construction

AGENDA ITEM: Report Out of the Campus Facilities and Construction 
Committee and Consideration of Approval for the District 
President to Execute a Contract with SSC Signs & Lighting 
for the Plano Campus Wayfinding Signage Package

DISCUSSION: As part of the 2017 Bond Package, exterior wayfinding was 
included for all campuses.  A new college standard was 
developed with the Wylie Campus project, and that 
standard has been applied to all other campuses as part of 
the construction projects.  The Plano Campus is the last 
remaining campus, and this package will address all 
exterior wayfinding signage. 

An invitation to bid was issued and responses were 
received from eight qualified general contractors and 
signage contractors, which were evaluated based on 
statutory evaluation criteria.  The total contract amount 
associated with this package is $703,085.

Implementation of this recommended project will begin Fall 
2021 and continue through Spring 2022.  Expected 
completion date for this package is June 1, 2022.

DISTRICT PRESIDENT’S The District President recommends approval to execute a 
RECOMMENDATION: contract with SSC Signs & Lighting for the Plano Campus 

wayfinding signage.

SUGGESTED MOTION: “Mr. Chairman, I make a motion that the Board of Trustees 
of Collin County Community College District approves that 
the District President executes a contract with SSC Signs 
& Lighting for the Plano Campus wayfinding signage.”


